Palmerino Arci and Emidia Arci

12A Forest Hill Drive

Richmond Hill, Ontario

L4B 3C1

May 2, 2007

Mr. Glen MacDonald

Hydro One Networks Inc.

8th Floor, South Tower

483 Bay Street

Toronto, ON  M5G 2P5

AND TO:

Mr. James H. Smellie

Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP

TransCanada Tower

2500 – 450 First Street S.W.

Calgary, AB  T2P 5H1

AND TO:  

Kirsten Walli

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Sirs:

RE:
Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project


File # EB-2007-0050
Thank you for your letter dated April 17, 2007.

Please consider this correspondence as notice of our desire to be granted observer status in the proceeding concerning the Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project.  We wish to be kept apprised of any developments that may arise in the course of this project and to receive all documents pertaining to the project.  

We plan to attend the public information session in Grand Valley on Monday, May 7, 2007 to obtain further information.
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Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at the above address.  
Thank you,

Palmerino Arci and Emidia Arci

